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1st October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
YR1 -  SNAKES ALIVE! 
 
 
Our next topic after the half term break is based on Pets. In our science lessons we will be 
learning about different features of each animal and sorting them into the different animal 
groups. We will also be sharing the different types of pets we have at home and exploring 
fiction and non-fiction linked to this throughout our English lessons. 
 
To enhance our topic further, we have arranged an exciting visit from Snakes Alive! who will 
bring different reptiles and mini-beasts into school for the children to meet. This interactive 
experience will bring our topic alive for the children and provide a memorable afternoon for 
them. 
 
To cover the cost of these visitors on Tuesday 5th November, we would ask for a payment 
£5.00 per child, this can be paid via School Money. 
 
We know that the children will have a lot of fun learning about these animals and we hope 
to get some lovely photos of the children with them! 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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